
 

 

 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework Club: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

            

 

Dog Pound, Coming Soon! FEBRUARY 19, 2020 

 

 

 

 

  

Daily Bulletin 

February 13 2020 

Please remember to bring your charger every day you come to My Time.  

Please contact Miss Pizano if you have any questions. epizano@sd129.org 

630-301-5235 

New Hours for 6th Grade! The Dog Pound will open at 8:25 for 6th grade 

only.  6th graders will have to have their points counted and ready.  

Regular lunch time hours for 7th & 8th grades.  More info to come. 

 

Homework Club is open to all students who want to come and get some 

extra help on assignments or just a quiet place to work!  Come on Tuesday 

to room 3104 or Thursday to 3206.  This is open to everyone!! 

 

Tuesday, February 18th is Spring and 8th Grade Formal Picture Day.  

Pictures will be taken during PE and Health classes. Eighth graders will 

receive proofs after picture day. 

No School – Monday, February 17th  


